
OLA Device Protection Program 

 

The Device Protection Program is an optional program offered to parents and guardians of students 
enrolled in Our Lady of the Angels Catholic School. The protection plan is for those unexpected accidents 
that can happen at any time. It provides peace of mind that the learner's device will be covered for 
damages, should they occur. If the parent/guardian chooses not to purchase the Device Protection Plan, 
they will be responsible for the full amount of the repair/replacement. Each Chromebook/iPad will have 
a limit of two (2) accidental damage coverages for the school year under the Device Protection Plan. If a 
Chromebook/iPad is damaged more than two times, or the total cost of repair exceeds $200, the 
student/parent will accept responsibility to pay the full amount listed below for repair/replacement. 
Once the $200 threshold is attained, the student/parent will be responsible for 100% of the costs. Each 
student may only purchase one Device Protection Plan per year.   

The cost of the OLA Device Protection Plan is $25/year for the 2025-2026 school year. The protection 
plan will begin on the day payment is received and will end on the last day of school. The protection plan 
does NOT provide coverage for the loss of a 1:1 device and/or cosmetic damage, or damages caused by 
intentional misuse, abuse, or careless handling. The Device Protection Plan is not required, but bear in 
mind that if you do not have an active protection plan, you will be charged the full amount for any 
damages that occur to the device. Approximate prices for repair/replacement are: 

Chrome Book      

Full Replacement $200 

Screen $100 Keyboard/Touchpad $75  

Key replacement $75 

Battery Charger $25 

iPad 

Full Replacement $200 

Screen $150 

Charger $25 

 

Payment for the Device Protection Plan 

Payment for the Device Protection Plan can be made by sending cash or a check made out to OLA to the 
school office. Please put the name of child/children on the envelope.  As a reminder, the fee for the 
device protection plan is $25/student per year.  So, if a family has three (3) children, the fee for all three 
children will be $75. 

**IMPORTANT: Families/students choosing not to purchase a protection plan will be responsible for the 
full-cost to repair/replace a device that is damaged, destroyed, or stolen. 


